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  We sent the activity bus to Cutbank Autobody for repairs and they 

have received the parts and will start to assemble it as soon as they can get to it. 

 

  The 9 month drivers are taking turns rotating through the 2 weeks off 

process during the summer months.  So sometimes at least one or two may be 

gone at the same time. 

 

  We sent some of the bus driver’s to Greatfalls for training they are 

scheduled to have 15 hours of safety training a year.  We had a very interesting 

and talented speaker during the event his name is Jesus Villahermosa he does 

Crisis Reality Trainings.  All the drivers got something out of what he presented to 

them in the “Surviving the Active Killer Event on the Bus”  he brought up some 

good points and everyone left with a little more confidence in what to do if this 

ever happened to them.  He put on a class titled “Situational Awareness”-safety is 

thinking at the speed of life! He breaks down how your mind and body react 

when you go from a relaxed state of mind to a flight/fight response and how your 

mind can go into a freeze response which can eventually cost you your life if you 

do nothing in a situation that goes wrong in your work environment or in your 

everyday life.  He explains how to start being more aware of your surroundings.  

We would recommend him to any school organization because he all about safety 

in any situation.  We watched a video called Lockdown-run, hide, fight. (youtube). 

 

  We had a total of 2 activity trips for the month of July.  This 

concludes our report.  

 

     


